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Abegail Cave

From: Brandon Tatum
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 1:59 PM
To: Abegail Cave
Subject: FW: Resignation

 
 

 
 

From: Katherine Curry <Katherine.Curry@gov.ok.gov>  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:43 AM 
To: Kevin Stitt <Kevin.Stitt@gov.ok.gov> 
Cc: Brandon Tatum <Brandon.Tatum@gov.ok.gov> 
Subject: Resignation 
 
Dear Governor Stitt, 
 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to serve in the position of Secretary of 
Education for the State of Oklahoma. It has been my honor and privilege to serve you and the State of 
Oklahoma in this role.  
 
However, I am writing to submit my resignation from the position effective immediately. I have confidentially 
notified OSU of my resignation so that plans can be made to return to my faculty position for Fall 2023. 
 
Please accept my sincere apologies for the shortness of my tenure in this role. I recognize that being selected 
from among the many talented educators in the State was a tremendous honor.   
 
Sincerely and Respectfully, 
 
Kathy Curry 
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